
Motion: It is recommended that the Council welcomes the statutory 

Annual Report of the Director for Public Health, and takes note of the 

wealth of information provided, as well as the recommendations provided. 

It is recommended that the Council supports the production of an action 

plan that builds on the findings of this report, with clear and ambitious 

goals to tackle some of the challenging issues that affect children and 

young people. This action plan will be owned and led by Suffolk Health 

and Wellbeing Board.

Members present agreed by general assent.


